
The Orchard—Peek of the Term 
Week commencing:  22nd January 2024 

Our Learning  
Our information for Maths  as 

and English is in this weeks 

newsletter. 

This week in PHSE the chil-

dren are continuing their topic 

’Dreams and Goals.’ The chil-

dren have been understanding  

that different emotions might 

stop them from doing tasks. 

They learn’t what they can do 

to help them do their tasks 

and how they can ask for help.  

 In science the children have 

been learning about fast and 

slow. They have investigated 

surfaces and how the speed  

changes  on different surfac-

es. The children have also 

been doing fast and slow 

movements like running on 

the spot and clapping etc. 

 

 

  

 

 

Important Dates 
 

National Story Telling 

week– 30th January 

 

 

 

 

Makaton sign:   

 

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Hasan for making progress with his self-help skills 

Contact us: sen@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 
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